
Public Hearing Notice 

The City Council of the City of Wolfforth will hold a public 

hearing on the adoption of the proposed fiscal year 2024-2025 

annual budget at the Regular Council Meeting on August 19, 

2024 at 6:00 PM in the City Hall Council Chambers at 302 Main 

Street, Wolfforth, Texas  79382. 

Copies of the proposed budget are available for review in the 

City Secretary’s Office at City Hall or on our website at 

www.wolfforthtx.us. The public is invited to review and make 

comments on the proposed budget in person at the public 

hearing.  

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's 

budget by $1,403,193 or a 29.91 percent increase, and of that 

amount $751,579 is tax revenue to be raised from new 

property added to the tax roll this year. 
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